
  

We welcome everyone to our service, especially those who are new today.  Please 
make yourself known to us and sign the welcome folder which is downstairs on 
the welcome table.  We run a children’s program for age 3-11 every Sunday.  A 
room for parents with young children (Rm 4) is available.  Please ask an usher if 
you want to know where these are located.  You are also invited to share 
refreshments with us downstairs after the service. 
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------------------------The Shatin Church Vision---------------------- 

� passionate worshippers 
� committed disciples 

� an international church making a difference for the Kingdom of God 
  

BULLETIN & SERMON (MP3) AVAILABLE AT www.shatinchurch.org.hk 

 



  

 

Christingle Service 
11th December 2011 

 
Greeting & Welcome    (Susie Young) 
 
Opening Praise    Shine Jesus Shine 
  It Came Upon A Midnight Clear 
  Here I Am To Worship 
Psalm 36 by Revelation Warriors  
 
Confession  
 
Peace 
 
Announcements (Heewoo Han) 
 
Kingdom Kids Play  
 
Prayers  (Annabelle, Christabelle, Heidi and Mariah) 
 
Reading   (Mariah) Isaiah 9:1-7  
 
Offering   God Rest Ye Merry, Gentlemen 
 
Sermon 
 
Hope of Heaven (children) 
 
Lighting and Presentation of Christingle  
 
The people walking in darkness have seen a great light; on those living in the land of the 
shadow of death a light has dawned. Jesus, Light of the World  
All   Let your light shine in us. 
 
Receive this light.  Remember that Christ is the Light of the World.   
Whoever follows him will never walk in darkness but will have the light of life.  
All   May these Christingles remind us to shine as lights in the world, bring light to those who 
walk in darkness.  
 
Hope of Heaven        (the money collected here will go towards Operation Santa) 
 
Blessing 
    
Dismissal 



  

 
This week at Shatin Church 

 

Day Event 
Contact Person (see the back 

page for more information) 
Today Alpha (12pm Lunch)  

Small Group Leaders’ Course 
Vanaja Jesudian 
Heewoo Han 

Monday  Women’s Fellowship Janet Hauser 

Wednesday Ladies Fellowship (Day time) Kathy Lee 

Friday Prayer & Praise Meeting 
Ma On Shan Small Group 
Sha Tin Small Group 

Heewoo Han 
Tracey Leong 
Evelyn Yan 

Saturday Solid Rock Youth Group David Chou, Sadie Granberg 

 
 
Church Lunch - is today.  Please join us for a FREE church lunch downstairs straight after the 
service.  Be sure to get to know someone you don't already know! 
 
Guest Services - The carol service next week (18th) and the Christmas Eve Candlelight service 
(24th) will be especially for those who do not normally go to church.  Please use your Christmas 
cards to invite your friends, family and colleagues to the church.  Ask them to come to sing 
with you in those carol services! 
 
Christmas Eve – We are having a candlelight service at 9pm on the Christmas Eve.  Please share 
the good news with your friends, and bring them to enjoy the Christmas seasons. 
 
Church Prayer Evening – The next prayer and praise meeting will be on this Friday from 
7:30pm-9:0pm at the church.  Come straight to Room G02 to pray. 
 
S.A.L.T (20s and 30s Fellowship) – is having a Christmas party on the 23rd.  Come join us at 
Evelyn and Eric's house at Flat C, 27/F, Estoril Heights, Belair Gardens 52 Tai Chung Kiu Road.  It 
starts at 7.30pm.  
 
Baptism - if you are interested in getting baptized, please contact pastor Heewoo right away 
at heewoo@shatinchurch.org.hk.   
  
Designated donation - Thank you for your donations to various outside mission groups.  While 
we are delighted that the church family continues to give generously towards various missions, 
we suggest that you send designated donations directly to the organizations.  We will continue 
to pass on the donations when we receive them, but for accounting transparency, we will not 
record them onto our system and will not issued donation receipts.  Thank you for 
understanding.  
 

 



  

 
Ministry Contact Information 

 
SMALL GROUPS LEADER 
Women’s Monday Ma On Shan 8pm Janet Hauser   janhauser@gmail.com 
Lad gies Wednesday (Day Time) Kathy Lee peter.kathy.lee@gmail.com 
Friday Ma On Shan 8:15pm Tracy Leong leoniecy@yahoo.com.hk 
Friday Shatin 8:15 pm Evelyn Yan evevyan@gmail.com 
Friday Tai Po 5:30 pm Tom Kamau   penguins@psmail.net 
 Karl Udy          karludy@gmail.com 
 
SALT (20s + 30s Fellowship)  danielpang528@googlemail.com 
 
ALPHA Vanaja Jesudian vanaja.jesudian@gmail.com 
   

PHILIPPINES FELLOWSHIP Patti Hunter 6042 0798 
  hunterp@ics.edu.hk 
YOUTH ZONE: “SOLID ROCK” 
“Solid Rock” Saturdays, Age 12-18 David Chou      davha1226@gmail.com
 Sadie Granberg  sadie.granberg@gmail.com 
  

CHILDREN’S ZONE 
Parent & Child (ages 0-2) (Classroom 4) Flor Casio florbcasio@yahoo.com.ph  
Kingdom Kids Coordinator Marieke Rode-Christoffersen  
  elisabethpenguins@yahoo.com.ar 
Rainbows (ages 3-5) Irene Isaksson anisak@netvigator.com
 Lisa Del Favero delfavero10@gmail.com 
Life-Givers (ages 6-8) Evelyn Yan evevyan@gmail.com 
 Tracy Leong leoniecy@yahoo.com.hk 
 Phoebe Wong   phoebeyoung27@yahoo.com.hk 
Arc Troopers (ages 9-10) Evelyn Espano nyle_eve@hotmail.com  
 Jane Lau jmlau511@gmail.com 
 Penny Yue   

REVELATION WARRIORS (age 11-14)    Pearl Chan pearlchan52@hotmail.com 

 Susie Young susieyoung@hotmail.com 
 

Planned Giving 
If you are attending Shatin Church, we encourage you to join in “Planned Giving” (where 
you receive a number for anonymity and can give by bank transfer or monthly 
envelope).  Those who register for planned giving receive tax receipts at the end of the 
financial year.  If you wish to give to the Lord through the Church Planned Giving 
Scheme, the forms are on the Welcome Table downstairs.  For more information please 
call the church office or email the Church Treasurer, Kenneth Au on 
kenaushing@yahoo.com.  Cheques should be written to "Shatin Anglican Church”.  
Planned Giving is tax deductible.  Thank you! 


